
MRSD COVID-19 TECHNOLOGY GUIDELINES 

MRSD Board Policies 

IIBG Computer Technology 

 

Technology Practices 

During the COVID-19 Pandemic, Molalla River School District(MRSD) understands the 

importance and priority of technology in the school setting.  MRSD acknowledges two unique 

priorities with the use of technology that do not exist in routine academic proceedings.  This 

includes: 

1. Infection prevention related to shared equipment. 

2. Need for increased technology access related to hybrid and distance learning. 

Because of these factors, MRSD will prioritize funds to gain one Chromebook per students that 

go be used both at home and at school to reduce shared technology.  These devices will need 

to be transported between school and home by students grades 3-12.  

The use of computer lab use will be discouraged, when labs are used, equipment will be 

sanitized after use, before other students or staff use equipment.   

Use of technology will be consistent with existing technology policies and use agreements, as 
per board policies.  
 
When students check out devices in the schools setting, appropriate PPE and/or physical 
distancing will be maintained.  Devices being returned should be cleaned prior to subsequent 
use. 
 

If long term checks out of devices is warranted for full time distance learning because re-closure 
of school, appropriate physical distancing measures and personal protective measures will be 
practiced during these transactions including drive up check out and return as needed.   
 

Sanitizing Process 

When equipment must be sanitized, it should not be sprayed directly.  Equipment should 

instead be wiped down with appropriate disinfecting wipe or with a cloth that is sprayed lightly 

with disinfectant.   

https://policy.osba.org/mriver/search.asp?si=75853865&pid=r&nsb=1&n=0&_charset_=windows-1252&bcd=%F7&s=mriver&query=TECHNOLOGY

